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GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

Week 6 
 
Mon 22nd May 
 
Tues 23rd May 
 
Wed 24th May 
3-4:30pm          
Hi5 Gym Club  
 
Thurs 25th May 
3-4:30pm Hi5 
Football Club 
 
Fri 26th May 
3-4pm Fizz Pop 
Club  
3-3:45  
Running Club 
 

BREAK UP 
FROM SCHOOL 

 
Back to school 
5th of June! 

           OUR SUPERSTARS! 
Our superstars this week are: Jesika, Finlay,  
Dexter, Oliver, Arica, Aarusha, Samuel, Yedim,  

Ronnie and Delisa.  
Well done! 

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

Summer Fete 

1st of July 2017 11am-2pm.  

It’s going to be our BIGGEST yet!  
 

We have not one, BUT 3  

INFLATABLES: Ten Pin 

Bowling Alley courtesy of 

AMF, Ashford, a Gladiator  

Duel AND a Bouncy Castle.  

Writer of the week 
 

Nominations this week are... Lakeer, Charlie C and Charlie H,  

Elsie-Grace, Dillon and Aamira. 
 

And the winner is… Aamira! 

Congratulations! Turn over to read her work. 

Y2 SATS 
Congratulation to Y2 on  

completing your 

SATS. You have all 

worked really hard 

and I’m sure you all 

tried your best. Well done! 

Guston’s Got Talent 
Auditions will be held in 
school next week. If your 
child is successful then 
you will be notified on  

Wednesday and invited to 
the finals on Thursday at 

1:30pm. Good Luck! 

Churchy Chatter 

This week we have been 

focusing on Ascension 

and saying goodbye.  

Jesus had to leave his disciples 

and sometimes people in our 

lives have to say goodbye for 

different reasons. Talk about 

who we may have to say  

goodbye to in the future. 

Green Gang 
A newsletter went out today about Green 

Gang and all the wonderful 
 Activities/events they do.  

Please have a read. 

Date Amendment  
 

Please note that the 

teacher training date 

in January 2018 is 

the 4th not the 14th 

as advertised on the 

28th of April’s  

newsletter.  

 

Thanks!  

Fidget spinners 
We are noticing more fidget spinners being 

brought into school. At the moment we are  

allowing children to play with them during 

break and lunch time. These are to be put away 

in a bag during lesson time. However, if they  

become a problem and start to distract the  

children from their learning we will be forced 

to ban them. Hopefully it will not result in that 

course of action. Parents please explain these 

rules to the children. Thank you.  


